West Bergholt Concert Band Leucojum The Street Bulmer Sudbury Suffolk CO10 7EP

1st June 2011



Hurlingham Chambers 61 Station Road Clacton on Sea CO15 1SD Tel: 01255 432132 / 430960

Dear Mr Allen

On behalf of all at Family Support Clacton, please pass on our sincere gratitude to all the members of your band that performed at the West Cliff Theatre on 27th March 2011. The performance was so enjoyed by all who attended.

We are so grateful for the funds that the band raised for us, and I can assure you that these funds will be put to good use in helping us to continue our valuable work within the elderly community of the Tendring area.

I do hope that the band will perform for us again in the future.

Kindest regards

FAYE COOPER
Head of Operations